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From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

Dale Yeilding NTEU
Bolduc, Angela
5/10105 12:26PM
HR Website Update & Copy of Updated Contract to New Employees

Angela Bolduc,
While the agency prints copies of the new contract for employees per CBA, Article 10.5, NTEU suggests:

1) New employees be provided the April 1, 2005 revised seven articles along with the outdated version of
the Collective Bargaining Agreement, and

2) Replace the CBA, outdated HR link:
http://www.internal.nrc.pov/HR/pdf/acireement2001l.rdf
with the Unions up-to-date link:
httn://www.nteu208.orpq/cba2005.htm
until the agency has the opportunity to update their website to the correct version of the Collective
Bargaining Agreement.

Thank you in advance for considering these suggestions.
-Dale Yeilding, NTEU Chapter 208 President

PS: I will hand carry to you a nice/clean seven article package to reproduce for new employees. My last
five orientations seemed a tad uncomfortable briefing new employees on their outdated contract.

CC: CC: Mack, Barbara; Shields, Fred


